
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you -  Thank you for all your support last Friday with the summer fair. We raised a fantastic £841.40. This is the largest total for a 

fundraising event for ages and will make such a difference to the things we can offer the children. A huge thanks to Mrs Wingate and Mrs 

O’Leary for all their hard work in organising the event and to all the parents and staff who helped them. Thank you to everyone who pro-

vided, prizes, cakes or who came and played games, ate cakes and so on.  

Thank you also for your support of our Sports Day yesterday. It was great to have so many supporters there. Thank you again to all the 

staff for their hard work and to those parent volunteers who helped us. The participation and attitude of the children was great to see.  

End of Term Events 

Friday 12th July - Your child will bring home their end of year report. These will include SATs results for Year 6, times table results for Year 
4 and phonic screening results for Year one 
 
Monday 15th July - Teachers will be available at the end of the school day, if you have any questions about your child’s report. There are 
no appointments for this. Just wait at the end of the day if there is anything you wish to clarify or discuss. 
 
Thursday 18th July - Summer house team day. The children will spend the day in their house teams and rotate round the classes where 
each teacher will have planned a summer themed activity.  
 
Friday 19th July end of year discos. As with previous discos, there will be two sessions - one for Squirrel Class, and one for Fox and Owl 
Class. A letter will be sent out shortly with more details. Please return the slip and the money to book your child’s place.  
 
Friday 19th July  - please send your child to school with a bag to bring home their books and work from this year  
 
Monday 22nd July - whole school walk and picnic lunch - We are hoping for fine weather on the last Monday of term for our final whole 
school walk of the year. When we return to school, we plan on having a picnic lunch together on the field as a school. This will be a rare 
chance to sit and eat our lunch as a whole school instead of being separated into three rooms. From Tuesday 2nd July If your child is enti-
tled to free school meals or infant free school meals, you can select the packed lunch option for this day, or choose to send your child in 
with a packed lunch. There will be no option to book a hot meal. Packed lunches need to be ordered by Sunday 7th July.  
 
Monday 22nd July - Year 6 BBQ 5.50-7.30 a letter and permission slip for this will be sent out shortly. If anyone has a BBQ that we could 
borrow for this, we’d be really grateful. Please speak to Mrs Dommett. 
 
Tuesday 23rd July End of Year and Leavers’ Service 2pm  - Everyone is welcome to come and mark the end of term in Church with us. We 
will reflect on the year as a school before we celebrate the achievements of our Year 6 Leavers and mark the end of their primary school 
journey. At the end of the service, children will be able to go home - after coming back to collect their belongings from school. The Year 6 
children may like to bring in an extra school top to be signed by everyone. Or wear the shirt they would like signed and bring a spare one 
to wear to the church service.  

 

The Blue Letter: 5th July 2024  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Advance Dates  

Friday 19th July end of year discos 
Monday 22nd July - whole school walk and picnic lunch 
Monday 22nd July Year 6 BBQ 
Tuesday 23rd July End of Year and Leavers’ Service 2pm  
Tuesday 23rd July -end of term 
Wednesday 14th August - Saturday 17th August - school 
decorating - volunteers wanted 
Monday 2nd September INSET Day 
Tuesday 3rd September school starts for year 1 upwards 
Wednesday 4th September New Reception Children start 
Monday 4th November INSET Day 
Monday 6th January 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 24th February 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 2nd June 2025 INSET Day 

Monday 8th July   

Fox Class PE 
Mental Health Ambassador training - 

selected Year 5 children 
Supporting your child with Fears and 

Worries session 5 
Squirrel Class PE 

Tuesday 9th July   

Wednesday 10th  July  
Fox Class PE 

Reception children 2nd visit  

Thursday 11th July  
Dance Club ends 4pm 

Squirrel Class PE 

Friday 12th July 
Owl Class PE 

Create Club ends 4.20pm 
 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers 

Well done to this week’s achievers.  

 

In School this week 

 

Squirrel Class:  Aria, Brielle, Theon, Dylan, Stella, Gig 

and Elanya 

Fox Class:  Izy, Aubrey, Xanthe and Albert 

Owl Class:  Annie, Elodie, Kacy and Abel 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

